
Intuit Quicken/QuickBooks Support Discontinuation Policy 

It is the policy of Intuit, Inc., the developer of Quicken and QuickBooks, to provide support for only the 
current and two previous versions of these applications. This means that during the first half of 2012, 
the 2009 versions of Quicken and QuickBooks will cease to be supported by Intuit and that most online 
application features, including your ability to download transaction data from PCU Online Banking, will 
cease to function. The dates for Intuit’s discontinuation of support are: 

• Intuit Quicken 2009: April 27, 2012 
• Intuit QuickBooks: May 31, 2012 

If you wish to continue using the online-related features of Quicken or QuickBooks, you will need to 
upgrade to a 2010, or later, version of these applications. 

More information about Intuit’s Support Discontinuation Policy can be found on the following sites: 

Intuit Quicken Support Discontinuation 

http://quicken.intuit.com/support/help/quicken-discontinuation-policy/GEN82218.html 

Intuit QuickBooks Support Discontinuation 

http://support.quickbooks.intuit.com/support/articles/INF12842 
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